
 
 

 

 
Hi Families!  

Can you believe we are already in week four of the last term for the year? Where has it all gone? 
 
Over the last few weeks here at Camp Australia we have been taking part in a lot of activities that came from the 
children’s interests! We celebrated Navratri with our families, had a Halloween party and so much more.  

Over the next weeks we have a lot of fun and exciting activities planned.  

• 9th – 13th of November – Your Creative Kids & NAIDOC Week 
• 11th of November – Bricks4Kids Incursion & Remembrance Day  
• 13th of November – Diwali Celebrations  

 
If you are interested in coming for a tour of the service, to meet the staff and have any questions answered, 
please do not hesitate to contact Danielle on 0404801583.  

We hope to see you soon!  
 
 


